Zeida Sardinas

City Manager

May 16, 2025

Carlos Trujillo
Continental Strategy

354 Sevilla Ave,
Coral Gables, FL 33134

Ref: Extension of Professional Services Agreement - Continental Strategy

Dear Mr. Carlos Trujillo,

As you are aware, the above referenced professional services agreement was originally
scheduled to end on June 30, 2025. The City of Doral invites your company to extend
the term of the agreement for an additional one-year period. The terms of the
agreement shall remain in full force and effect. The new expiration date will be June 30,
2026.

The City sincerely thanks you for your continued partnership and outstanding service.
We greatly appreciate the occasions where you have exceeded expectations in your

efforts to serve the Doral community.

Please acknowledge your acceptance of this extension by signing below and returning
an original copy of this letter to my office at your earliest convenience.

We look forward to continuing our successful collaboration.

Acknowledgement: Having received, read, and understood the terms of this
notice, |, intending to bind Continental Strategy, LLC, hereby execute this notice
as of the date below.

CAh Z2

. Sardinas Carlos Truijillo
City Manager President, Continental Strategy

Date: 6/11/2025
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